The first WORLD VASECTOMY DAY

On Friday, October 18, 2013, vasectomists around the world are partnering with the Royal/
Institution of Australia, the Festival of Ideas, and the Adelaide International Film Festival to
launch the first ever World Vasectomy Day. This will coincide with the premier of THE
VASECTOMIST, a major documentary film by acclaimed filmmaker Jonathan Stack, at the
Adelaide Film Festival.

For too long, women have shouldered the responsibility for family planning. Embracing
“vasectomy” as an excellent option for men whose families are complete is the primary purpose
of this event. The goal of the WVD is to have 1000 men in 25 countries receive a vasectomy on
this historic day.

How can vasectomy providers participate?

Very easy. Please e-mail Dr. Doug Stein at the following address steinmail@vasweb.com with
ADD ME TO THE WVD LIST in the subject line. Please include your full name, degree, city,
state/province, country, and the number of vasectomies you will perform on October 18 2013.
Please include your website and office phone number if you would like them added as well.
Please note that we will NOT circulate e-mail addresses. If you know any other vasectomy
providers, please forward this important message to them.

For more information, visit http://worldvasectomyday.org
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